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Dear Partners in Faith.
“Casting all your care upon him; for he careth for you.” 1 Peter 5:7

We have been reminded over and over again how much the Lord cares for us. Not only our
physical and material needs, but our emotional and spiritual needs. It is such a blessing to see His
care come to us in so many different ways. He uses His people to provide for us in all these ways.
We are so grateful for all of you that pray and give so we can be used of the Lord. Only the Lord
knows all that you have contributed to the well-being of this ministry.

At the beginning of March we left California to start back east. We arrived in Wyoming to present
our ministry there and were able to do a couple of days work in that church. They have a
wonderful Christian school and we were so happy to be able to work on the building.

We then moved on to Nebraska to present our ministry to a brand new church congregation. The
Lord is using this pastor to plant a new church in North Platte. This congregation blessed our
hearts in such a special way. Please pray for this new work.

When we arrived in Chetek, WI we were expecting to have some really cold weather. God
answered our prayers and sent a warm spell to them. It was only in the 30’s and 40’s. Isn’t God
good to care for us like that? He not only shows His care in the big things but in little things like
this. Take some time today to think of how God shows His love to you in the little things and then
thank Him for it.

Our ongoing needs are: 1) New Supporting Churches 2) Ministry Opportunities 3) Travel
Safety 4) Dental Expenses 5) Unspoken. We appreciate your prayers so much. We praise the
Lord for a new supporting church! Our support now stands at about 61% and we are thankful for
His provision. We love and pray for you all.

Serving our Lord,
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